 2022 – 2023 Branch Highlights

Brainerd Lakes Area AAUW

Brainerd hosted the Northland Get Together in October 2022.  Six Northeastern Minnesota AAUW branches participated in the gathering.  There were 45 participants at the NGT.  It had been several years of planning due to covid.

The theme keynote workshop focused on understanding Indigenous and Immigrant Women's challenges.  A panel of women presenters shared powerful life stories about historical trauma, epigenetics and how trauma changes the genes, the ways in which women have to adjust to the challenges to help their family and community survive.  The afternoon program included holiday decorating tips from a local business owner and Master Gardener volunteer.

2023 is the 60th Anniversary of the founding of the Brainerd AAUW branch.  Plans have been made to celebrate on March 11, 2023.  But Mother Nature intervened and the celebration has been postponed to September 16, 2023.  The Branch History committee has been scouring the Crow Wing County Historical Center archives, members materials and have developed a branch history booklet.

Successful Brain Buster Trivia Challenge was held on January 21, 2023.  Rebecca Timmins is the new Quiz Master.  The questions were difficult.  There was one “perfect” round by one team.  That is a first time occurance.  The event raised funds to provide scholarships to Central Lakes College students through the CLC Foundation.  Comments were this was the BEST trivia challenge ever!

Book Club has selected several books with a Native American Focus.  The books selected are from categories of fiction, non-fiction, autobiographical, diversity, classic book and a book by a local author / women author if possible.  Neither Wolf Nor Dog by Kent Nerburn, The Sentence by Loiuse Erdrich, Braiding Sweetgrass by Robin Wall Kimmerer and Spirit Car – Journey to a Dakota Past.
